
 

News from Rabbits Class 
Dear Parent or Carer, 

Home Learning 

Thank you for supporting your child with their first home 
learning task. Just spending a short focused time with your 
child really makes a difference to the rate at which they will 
progress with their learning. Please come and see us if you are 
unsure of how to help your child to succeed. All children who 
complete their home learning task are rewarded with a house 
point for their team. Don’t let your child miss out! 

Reading Books 

Just a reminder that reading books will be changed on a 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please tell your child to put 
their reading folder in the box. We are not able to check 29 
folders on a daily basis nor would it be a good use of our 
time! Thank you for your help with this.  

Snails 

Many thanks for those of you who have volunteered to take 
care of our snails at the weekend and in the holidays. Don’t 
forget to come into the classroom to collect them!  

In class this week your child has been learning to: 

Maths 

ü Count, read and write numbers up to 50 in numerals.  
ü Represent numbers up to 50 using objects and pictures.  
ü Compare numbers using language such as equal to, more 

than, less than (fewer), most, least. 



 

English 

ü Daily reading and phonics. 
ü Sequencing the events in ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’ 

story and writing about their favourite part.  
ü Learning to name letters of the alphabet and matching 

capital letters to lower case letters.  
ü Using a capital letter for names and for writing ‘I’.  

Topic/Foundation Subjects 

ü Discussing healthy and unhealthy foods. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Thompson & Mrs Murison  


